
Government of West Bengal 
Minority Affairs & Madrasah Education Department 

Nabanna, 3rd Floor, Howrah- 711106 
 
 
Memo No.: 1003(wfh)/Secy/2023                                                                      Date: 16/04/2023 
 
From: Secretary in the  
            Minority Affairs & Madrasah Education Department 
 
To     : Registrar, Aliah University   
 
Sir, 
 
             Considering the prevailing heat wave situation, the competent authority in the State 
Government has decided that Aliah Universitywill remain closed with effect from 17th April, 
2023 for one week or until further order which ever is earlier.  
              
             You are requested to take necessary action accordingly. 
 
              
 
                                                                                                                                          Yours faithfully, 
 
 
                                                                                                     Secretary in the MAME Department 
 
 
Memo No.: 1003(wfh)/1(25)/Secy/2023                                                                 Date: 16/04/2023 
 

1. Principal Secretary to HCM and HMIC MAME Department. 
2. Principal Secretary Higher Education Department. 
3. PS to HMoS MAME Department. 
4. Sr PS to Secretary MAME Department 

 
 

                                                                                                    Secretary in the MAME Department 
 

 

 

 


